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-------- Original message --------
From:  
Date: 05/09/2018 22:11 (GMT+00:00) 
To: planning@cairngorm.co.uk 
Subject: Playing fields Lochan Mor Aviemore 

Dear Mr Miles;

As a resident of the Lochan Mor estate it has come to my attention that the playing field/football pitch within the estate is to be re - designated as community land
in your 2020 plan.  
This is the only free public area in the Aviemore  area for children  to play on. It's not booked out by groups outwith the area as at the Community centre.  This
year it was used daily during the good weather by the local children and adults alike.  Local residents paid for goal post to be put up and the grass is cut by
Highland Council. 
The fact that it's an open serviced space ripe for development by the likes of the Munro or Camerons has not gone unnoticed. Highland Council is broke and
needing funds, you  re - designate  the land and he presto house are put up on the land eventually. 
Please forward my objection to your planning committee. I will follow this objection with a call to yourself over the next couple of days. 

Craig McMitchell 
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